Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 4:04 PM

To: ‘Broom, Jeffrey'

Cc: Baker, Larry; Feather, David

Subject: RE: Immediate Notification and C-141 Notification
All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5591.
Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Broom, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Broom@apachecorp.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 8:15 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; James.Grisworld@state.nm.us
Cc: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>; Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>
Subject: [EXT] Immediate Notification and C-141 Notification

Gentlemen,

This email is to notify you that Apache Corporation did have release at the NEDU 2A on 06/26/2019 at 0900 hours. This
release was found to be in excess of 25 barrels. We did retrieve all recoverable fluid and the area did have berm placed
around the release to eliminate any further movement of the release. You will also find attached to this email the C-141
Notification for this release. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Thanks,

APACHE CORPORATION
2350 W. Marland Blvd.,
Hobbs, NM 88240

Cell: 432.664.4677
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